
Tackling poverty in and around Haverhill

We Won!!

“Well, who would have believed it? - We actually won the Hopkins Homes
Suffolk Vote! That’s an amazing £7000 for the Resource Centre refurbishment
project!  Thank you for taking the time to vote for us, it means a lot.  We really
didn’t expect to win, but even if we hadn’t, we’ve had such fun with the social
media campaign, and so to win was a massive bonus!

  
 Thank you also to Josh Hopkins from Hopkins Homes and Andrea Pittock from
the Suffolk Community Foundation who came across to the Resource Centre to
make the presentations to us and the runners up - Ipswich Housing Action
Group and Halesworth Volunteer Centre.  Any one of the 7 charities could have
won it as all are doing amazing work across the county, so thank you very
much for your continued support - we really do appreciate it!”

Kind regards

Henry Wilson
 Projects Director

http://www.hopkinshomes.co.uk/page/hopkins-homes-building-communities-fund
http://www.hopkinshomes.co.uk/
http://suffolkcf.org.uk/
http://www.ihag.co.uk/
http://www.halesworthvc.co.uk/

